

## Due to the current COVID-19 Pandemic, all face to face gatherings are on hold except for the Sunday, 9am Modified Worship.

A regular Wednesday, 10:30am Zoom meeting to study the week's lectionary readings is available at

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82109926313

Meeting ID: 821 0992 6313

Sunday Coming Readings (See <a href="http://www.lectionarypage.net">http://www.lectionarypage.net</a>)

## Staying Safe & Healthy

As the numbers of infections continue to climb in Hays County and the Dripping Springs area, we want to encourage all our members to stay safe. Limiting our exposure to the virus is not just about keeping ourselves safe, but also others within our community. Small steps can make a large difference in all our lives. Stay home when you can. Practice good hygiene and wash your hands often. Wear a mask when out in public. These are all steps we can take to help limit the spread of the virus. It is not just good citizenship but also one way that we follow the Great Commandment "to love our neighbor as ourselves."

## Missing Communion? Try Pilgrimage Worship

In this time of pandemic we understand that not everyone is able to attend inperson worship services on Sunday. While we are glad that we have been able to offer live-streamed worship services over the past several months and we plan to continue to do so for the foreseeable future, we understand that some are still missing the opportunity to receive communion and pray in the sanctuary. Spiritual communion is always a valid option, yet if you are unable to attend on Sundays and would still like to receive communion, Fr. Chris will begin offering "Pilgrimage Worship" on Tuesday mornings by appointment. (Additional days or times can be arranged if Tuesday mornings do not work for you.) Pilgrimage Worship will follow "Communion Under Special Circumstances" from the Book of Common Prayer (pg. 396), and will allow individuals and/or families to schedule a time to come to the church for prayer and to receive communion from the reserve sacrament. Each time slot will be no more than 30 minutes and the same precautions of wearing masks, washing of hands, and social distancing will be required. Please contact Fr. Chris (chris@dsholyspirit.org) to make an appointment.